

Bureau of Customs & Border ProtectionMINISTRY OF FINANCE

P.O. BOX 6011 KOROR, REPUBLIC OF PALAU 96940 PHONE: (680) 488-1985 / 6031 FAX: (680) 488-4405 EMAIL: admin@palaucustoms.org

October 5, 2023

MEMORANDUM

To: Flavin Misech, Chief

Division of Immigration

From: John Tarkong Jr.

Director, BCBP

CC: Minister, MOF

Chief, Division of Border Management & Operations

Chief, Division of Biosecurity

All CIB Officers

File

Re: Notice of Revised Immigration Entry Application Form - Non Scheduled

Flights and Vessels

As discussed, effective Monday, October 15, 2023, the new Entry Application Form for all Non-Scheduled Aircrafts and Vessels will replace the old form. After receiving comments back in July we were able to make some changes to the form. I would like to thank everyone for their inputs and comments.

Please disseminate this form to all the agents, agencies and persons, etc and put this on your bulletin and public notice areas effective today. This Notice and the form will be posted on our customs website as well.

As always, your cooperation and understanding is greatly appreciated.